
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 3:19 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Peter Grant

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am on the board of a group of ratepayers located in Carling Township, Ontario. Within a 2.5km radius circle, we
have 124 cottages, plus a campground (Killbear Park) with 277 electrified campsites, yet we have been designated
Residential - Low Density. A random example shows a predicted 41% increase in cost if the proposed rate is
implemented. These are modest cottages owned by people of modest means.
Please look at ways that these costs can be reduced.

-- Attachment --
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-
form/Letter%20to%20Norm%20Miller%2003%2002%2021.pdf
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